
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
10 November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Dance trip to The Birmingham Hippodrome on Thursday 23rd November 2023 at 2pm  
 
The PE Department would like to give your child the opportunity to watch a live theatre dance 
performance of The Nutcracker performed by the Birmingham Royal Ballet. The performance will be 
at The Birmingham Hippodrome Theatre in Birmingham on the 23rd November 2023. It will be a 
matinee performance at 2pm and the students will be leaving school at 12:30pm and returning 
approx. 5:30pm.  
 
The trip will help students prepare for their Component 3 assessed performance and choreography as 
part of their BTEC Dance course as it will support with their performance skills and understanding of 
how to apply these to their assessed performance.  
 
The cost of the trip is £25 per student which is payable via ParentPay. This covers the ticket, transport 
and parking. We will be travelling by school minibus and car. The deadline for this payment to be made 
is Friday 17th November 2023. Please go online to www.parentpay.com  
 
Educational site visits are an additional opportunity for students to support their learning.  Should we 
have any concerns regarding a student’s behaviour prior to the trip, that student will be withdrawn 
from the trip and individual parents will be notified accordingly.  Any monies paid will be non-
refundable unless a suitable replacement can be found. 
 
It is advisable that students do not take valuables on this trip.  However, if it is necessary, please ensure 
that your own insurance or any that has been published as coming with the visit covers such items. 
Students do not need to be in school uniform for this trip and therefore can wear their own clothes to 
school that morning.  
 
Should you have any questions then please feel free to contact me via the PE office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss Davis 
Teacher of Dance and PE 
i/c Dance  
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